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IN THIS ISSUE…. 

• CAPE Funding 

• Data Extraction 

• Gold Standard Articulation Agreements 

• Registration of 18/19 CAPE Academies 

DATA EXTRACTION 

• During the 17-18 school year, Industry Certification data was extracted from BASIS to 

send to the FLDOE on Monday, July 23, 2018. 

• Any data you may have entered in error in BASIS after that date will need to be 

provided to your school’s IMS/IMT to be entered/changed in TERMS/External File. If 

your IMS/IMT has any questions on how to accomplish this task, they can contact the 

I&T Service Desk at 754-321-0411. 

CAPE FUNDING 

• FLDOE has posted the draft list of the 18-19 CAPE Funding List (Industry Certifications that will bring a school 

bonus) at the following link: 18-19 CAPE Funding List 

• This list provides any software version requirements, as well as the bonus point value (0.1 or 0.2). 

o Please note that the above list requires Microsoft Office Bundle 2013 version or later. 

o Please note that the above list requires all ADOBE exams be Creative Cloud, version 15 or later (CS 6 

version exams are no longer effective this year). 

GOLD STANDARD ARTICULATION AGREEMENTS 

• The Gold Standard Articulation Agreements, which the FLDOE maintains with State 

Colleges, was updated, and several I.C.’s have been dropped (as state colleges no longer 

offer programs that match the I.C.’s). This means that some exams have dropped from a 

0.2 bonus FTE to a 0.1 bonus FTE. The exams effecting BCPS High Schools are: 

o Child Development Associate (CDA) – New FTE weight = 0.1 

o Quickbooks Certified User – New FTE weight = 0.1 

o Microsoft Office Master – New FTE weight = 0.1 

o Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) – New FTE weight = 0.1 

o Certified Internet Web (CIW) JavaScript Specialist – New FTE weight = 0.1 

• NOTE: The FLDOE has indicated that there is a plan to appeal this review, and they have  

a level of confidence that they will be able to change the above back to 0.2 by the end of 

the 18-19 school year. CTACE will keep you informed. 

http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/8904/urlt/1819icfl.pdf


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Be on the lookout for the next newsletter: September 2018 This newsletter was edited by: Brian King & Allana Ziff. 8/21/2018. 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION OF 18/19 CAPE ACADEMIES 

• The High School CAPE Academy Registration process is underway for the 18/19 school 

year. High School Principals are scheduled to receive a Pivot Memo with details and 

instructions by Monday, August 27th, 2018. The due date for submitting CAPE Academy 

nominations for the 18/19 school year is Wednesday, September 5th, 2018. The 18/19 

CAPE Academy Technical Assistance (TA) paper can be found at the following link: 

• https://www.browardschools.com/Page/42814 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/42814

